
Brain International School 

Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

Dated: 11/07/2024               Ref no: BIS/517/24 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing a high-quality education and 

maintaining the best facilities for our students, we continuously review our 

financial requirements to meet the growing demands and rising costs. The school 

has last revised the school fee in the Session 2015-16. Therefore, after careful 

consideration and thorough deliberation, the School Management Committee, in 

consultation with the PTA, has decided to increase the school fee by 9.5% for the 

current academic year 2024-25, effective from April 1, 2024. 

We value the trust and support you have placed in our institution and are 

committed to maintaining transparency in our operations. 

As parents, you are the major stakeholders in the school. We appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation as we work together to provide the best possible 

education for our children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Principal 


